
 
Circular for the parents of Nursery to class VIII students’ 

Session: 2024-25 
 

ES Rau/JULY/15 
July 8, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: Photograph for yearlong Identity card (ID) 

Dear Parents,  

Namaste! 

Please be informed that on Friday, July 12, 2024, photographs for yearlong ID Cards of 
students is scheduled to be clicked. 
 
Compulsory attendance of your ward in proper school uniform (No house uniform) is 
solicited on the day of photography. 
 
Kindly note, an amount of Rs. 85/- will be deducted from student’s imprest money account 
for ID card in two copy (student’s copy and parent’s copy) 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 

Manish Kumar Saxena 

Principal                                                                                               
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